
 
 

 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT TO SHIPPING 
IJmond North Sea Canal Area 
Central Nautical Management 

 
 
 
Announcement No. 28/2021 IJmuiden, 26 May 2021 
 
Subject: Introduction of a feedback form bunkering of conventional fuels 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) Harbour 
Master, announces the following: 
 
Bunkering permit for residual fuels 
At the moment, in the Amsterdam North Sea Canal Area residual fuels, distillates and blends thereof, such 
as fuel oil and marine diesel oil, are not subject to a permit requirement for the bunker operators, which 
means that the existing situation continues for the time being. A reconsideration will take place at the end 
of 2021 as to whether there will be a permit requirement for these fuels, following the example of the 
Rotterdam-Rijnmond region.  
 
Feedback in case of incidents 
The feedback form can be used by any stakeholder involved in case an incident occurs during the 
bunkering of conventional fuels. The input is part in the evaluation of the bunker permit for transporters, 
if such a permit should be introduced in this area.  
The form and further explanation can  be consulted via a link on the Internet site of Port of Amsterdam, 
https://www.portofamsterdam.com/en/shipping/sea-shipping/services-facilities/bunkering-feedback-
form 
The feedback will be treated confidentially and not shared with third parties.  
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) Harbour 
Master, 
 
 
J.H.M. Mateyo 
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